

Inspection Connection

e-Newsletter from Scott Home Inspection

SEPTEMBER, 2007

Scott Home Inspection, LLC



George Scott, Owner-Inspector

Contact Info:

970-532-2424 720-979-4960 george@scotthomeinspection.com

Visit our website! www.scotthomeinspection.com

Resources On-Line:

- Services
- Sample Report
- Inspection Fees
- Schedule Availability

Home-Tips On-Line:

<u>Five quick-tips to quickly</u> <u>recognize serious Structural</u> <u>problems</u>

Radon - the 6 most frequently asked questions

Sump Pumps - Tips and Troubles

Inspection Picture of the Month:

Mold in the attic... One reason inspectors crawl through attics, in addition to inspecting the insulation and framing, is to search for moisture and mold issues.



If mold growth occurs on the sheathing, and is allowed to continue, health issues can develop in the home, and eventually the roof sheathing can lose its structural strength.



Ventilation is the key...the best solution to prevent this issue from occurring is proper attic ventilation. This could be roof top vents, soffit vents, gable vents, or a combination. An improper ventilated attic will allow moisture to condense on the interior sheathing, and be a recipe for mold growth. A proper attic inspection should include a review of insulation levels, structural aspects, proper ventilation, and the presence or lack of mold growth.